
Presentation of ERASMUS + BOOST Programme at Shirak State 

University 

 

 
On March 15, 2017, the BOOST programme- “Boosting Armenian Universities 

Internationalization Strategy and Marketing” was presented at Shirak State University. Anahit 

Farmanyan, Vice-Rector for Academic Affairs and External Relations, presented the aim of the 

programme, the activities and expected outcomes to the academic staff and student 

representatives of the University.  

 
BOOST introduction presentation 

http://shsu.am/wp-content/uploads/2017/12/BOOST_introduction_presentation.pdf

